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Two public comments were received in response to the 60-Day FRN, published on July 10, 2014, in the Federal Register July 10, 2014 Vol. 79, No. 132, pp. 39399-39400. 

Comment 1:	This comment was non-substantive

Comment 2:	These comments were related to language and questions asked in the applications for enrollment. These comments were reviewed and addressed, as appropriate, with guidance from the Office of General on requirements under the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Act of 2010 for determining eligibility as well as required Program notices under the Privacy Act and HIPAA.
